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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During the Inset in July the staff team reviewed our curriculum offer. We have made 

some changes this year and you can find the new information on the website under 

statutory information. Under this tab is the curriculum overview and a National 

Curriculum coverage document. This will tell you what learning projects your child will 

cover throughout the year and any proposed visitors/trips/residentials. There will be 

more to follow from the class teachers on these and they are subject to 

change/review.   

 

Bude Primary Academy - Juniors (budejuniors.org.uk) 
 

The ‘School Curriculum’ shows what we offer as a school above the National 

Curriculum requirements and how our provision enables our pupils to become 

confident, independent learners. 

 

If you have any questions or ideas about the curriculum, please contact the office. I 

would like to hear from you. 

 

Mrs Robinson 

 

Other news 

 

Safety 

Please can parents/carers not allow their children to play on the trim trail after school 

in case there is an accident. Also please be mindful that the staff car park does not 

have fencing all the way around. Children have been seen running through the car 

park or playing on the grass area. As this does pose a safety risk, can you please ensure 

your child is under close supervision.  

 

Music lessons 

Following on from last week’s woodwind assembly we would like to offer 

woodwind lessons with Amanda Rice.  

Please visit http://cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup/ to sign up for lessons. 

 

Cornwall Music Service Trust also offer tuition for other instruments including 

guitar, bass guitar, drums, and a whole host of other instruments. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
https://www.budejuniors.org.uk/web/curriculum/355917
http://cornwallmusicservicetrust.org/signup/
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From Aspens school kitchen 

This week we showcased tomatoes as our September month fruit and veg. The 

children were able to taste and see heritage tomatoes and a taste of homemade 

tomato soup. The children were very engaged and fascinated about the different 

coloured tomatoes. 

 

 
 

Change of menu on Tuesday 28th September.  

Topsy Turvy for a day, please see attached poster. 

 

Transfer to secondary school – Year 6 parents 

The deadline to apply for a place in Year 7 at secondary school is 31st October 2021. 

To apply please visit  www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions  

 

Next week 

• School menu week 1 
Change of menu Tuesday 28th September 

This week will be the last week the sandwich option will be available.  

 

• Year 6 trip to Flambards leaving school at 8.30am, please ensure you at school 

in time. Arriving back at school back to school by 5.15pm.  

 

• After school clubs continue next week.  Your child will need to come to school 

in their PE kit if they are attending an after-school PE club.  

Monday Year 6 Netball club 3.15pm-4.00pm – no spaces available 

Tuesday Year 5 Tag rugby club 3.15pm-4.00pm – 3 spaces available  

Thursday Year 4 Football club 3.15pm-4.00pm – 1 space available 

If your child would like a space, please let the office know. 
 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions
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• We are continuing to ask pupils to attend school in their PE kits on PE days.  

The PE days are as follows: 

Year 3 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 – Monday and Friday 

Year 6 – Monday and Thursday 

 

• Week commencing 11th October science Explorer Dome will be in school. 

Further details to follow plus the exciting climate themed community event. 

 

Notes from the office: 

• Should you be happy for your child to walk home, or leave school 

accompanied, please can you telephone the office so we can amend the 

consent section on their records. 

 

• Please let the office if you need to change your contact details. It is important 

we have an up-to-date telephone number. 

 

• Please settle your child’s parent pay accounts; breakfast club, school meals 

and after school accounts must all be either in credit or have a £0 balance. 

Unfortunately, some debts have been left over from the last academic year so 

these need to cleared immediately please. 

 

• Year 6 Hoodies - Should you need to order a Year 6 hoody please do so 

by October 15th. Any orders placed will be processed and delivered to school 

the first week back after half term (week commencing November 1st). : 

https://myschoolhoodie.co.uk/bude-primary-school-2022-leavers-hoodies/ 

 

• ParentPay Year 3 - All Year 3 children have had a letter sent home with the new 

login for Junior ParentPay. Please login as soon as possible to enable you to 

pay for school dinners and to book breakfast club and after school club if 

needed.  

 

• Parking - Please respectfully only use the disabled bays for a quick drop and 

go. Parking in these means those who have a disability cannot use the space. 

Please also respect the zebra crossing markings. Thank you all for not parking 

on the double yellow lines; this has really improved the flow of traffic and is 

better/safer for everyone including other road users.  

 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
https://myschoolhoodie.co.uk/bude-primary-school-2022-leavers-hoodies/
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Diary dates  

Friday 22nd October Inset day – school closed to pupils 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October Half term 

Monday 1st November  Return to school 

Wednesday 15th December Church visit. Christmas dinner 

Friday 17th December Last day of term. Carol service 

outdoors. 

Monday 20th December – Monday 

3rd January 

Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January  Return to school  

 

In general: 

• We have a new website.  www.budejuniors.org.uk. please clear your 

cache/browser history to avoid their computer/phone directing them to the 

old URL www.budeprimary.org (now disabled).  

 

• To contact the school office by email please use 

juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org 

 

• The office is open from 8:30 – 3:30pm. If you phone outside of these hours – 

please leave a message and a member of staff will respond the next working 

day.  

 

• Attendance is a whole-school priority. Please ensure that your child arrives at 

school in good time and ready to learn. 

 

• The Arbor App allows you to receive the latest messages from your child's 

school, book parent/guardian consultation slots, track your child's 

attendance and update the information that we hold about both you and 

your child. 

 

 

 

http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org
http://www.budejuniors.org.uk/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.budeprimary.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CSteph.Smeeth%40budeprimary.org%7C615a67998dbd4a6a1a8b08d93c8f0e36%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637607407401650019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fbw95SwxbtIBohncArjVkHdJFyL%2BSGUMI3VlofG32bY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:juniorsecretary@budeprimary.org

